
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

July 19, 2016 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Elementary School 
 

Present: Planning Commission Members Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Rube Scharges; 
Dara Torre; Karen Horn. 
 
Guests: None 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at approximately 6:40 pm. 
 
Jonathan said that the vacancy posted on the planning commission was as a result of 
Karen’s term being completed. Karen submitted a letter asking to be re-appointed, 
which the selectboard did. 
 
The planning commission discussed next steps with respect to draft subdivision 
regulations as the ballot item to put them to a vote on August 9 was rescinded at the 
joint selectboard/planning commission meeting on July 5. 
 
Dara made a motion to approve the minutes of June 7.  Rube seconded the motion, 
which was approved unanimously. (There was no meeting on June 21). 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Karen Horn 
August 16, 2016 
  
 
 


